
 

 

2nd December 2022 

It’s Christmas!  

Dear Parent / Carer,  

I am writing to let you know our plans leading up to Christmas. We are all very excited in school to be 

heading into the festive season and have some exciting events lined up in school and those 

supported by our PTA. In a bid to fully prepare everyone of what to look forward to, please see the 

key dates and events below.  

Day Activity  

Monday 5th December  

Tuesday 6th December  

Wednesday 7th December Key Stage 1 Nativity, 2pm 
PTA will be selling mince pies and treats for a donation to our 
excited audience.  
 

Thursday 8th December Key stage 1 Nativity, 2pm 
PTA will be selling mince pies and treats for a donation to our 
excited audience. 
 
Christmas Movie Night 
Reception and Year 1 – Short Christmas film, popcorn, sweets and 
drink, 3:15 – 4:15pm 
£4 per child – to be paid on the day 
 
Christmas Movie Night 
Year 2 – Year 6 Christmas film, popcorn, sweets and drink,  
3:15 – 5:15pm  
£5 per child – to be paid on the day 
 
Children in Choir Club can join the Christmas Movie Night after the 
club for a donation – to be sent on the day.  
 

Friday 9th December  

 

Day Activity  

Monday 12th December Reindeer Run for Overgate Hospice 
Sponsorship forms have been sent out.  
 

Tuesday 13th December Key Stage 2 Christmas Party – children can wear party clothes 
 

Wednesday 14th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Party – children can wear party clothes 
 

Thursday 15th December Christmas Lunches – all children can wear Christmas jumpers to 
enjoy their festive meals.  
 
Christmas Secret Shop 
PTA will be selling wrapped presents for children to purchase for a 
loved one. Some presents are £1.50, some are £2 and some are £3. 
Children can purchase several presents.  
 

Friday 16th December Hot Chocolate in the Playground 
PTA will be selling hot chocolates and sweet treats while we all wish 
each other a very Merry Christmas and happy holidays.  

 

 

https://www.overgatehospice.org.uk/
https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/


 

 

 

Phew – a busy fortnight ahead! We have one or two extra surprises up our sleeves for our children, 

too.  

I hope you can appreciate how we are offering a mix of paid for and free activities in school. Aside 

from the Reindeer Run to raise money for a local hospice, all money raised by the PTA over the next 

few weeks goes straight back into school resources and into children’s experiences in school and so, 

as ever, your support is really appreciated.  

This is my second Christmas at Bowling Green and I recall fondly what a magical time it was last 

year, so I am very much looking forward to our upcoming events and celebrations in school.  

With best wishes,  

 
Principal 

 
 

 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

